
From: Bryan Clewley  
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 12:46 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment on Docket DE 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Hello,  
 
The NH Saves program is a no-brainer and should be at bare minimum continued, and even better 
grown much bigger. 
 
Climate change is here and our reliance on global power market dynamics has the downstream potential 
to hurt our already most vulnerable citizens. 
 
Please do the right thing and fund/expand this program. 
 
Best regards, 
Bryan Clewley 
 


